
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N O T I C E 
 

 

WESTPORT WESTON HEALTH DISTRICT’S 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOVEMBER REGULAR MEETING 

Has been rescheduled to 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2021 

7:00 PM 

 
To Be Held In The 

 

HEALTH DISTRICT CONFERENCE ROOM 

180 BAYBERRY LANE 

WESTPORT, CT.  06880 

 
Everyone in attendance must wear masks and remain socially distant. 

 

 

 

The November Regular Meeting of the Westport Weston Health District 

Board of Directors has been rescheduled and will be held on Monday, 

November 29, 2021, at 7:00 PM. 

 

 

      Sincerely 

 

 

 

      Mark A. R. Cooper, MPH, RS 

      Ex-officio, Secretary Treasurer 


